The fourth meeting of the 2016/ 2017 session was held in Lecture Theatre 2 of GDH on Tuesday 31st January 2017 commencing at 7pm.
There were 82 members and guests in attendance. Apologies were received from 3 members. The minutes of the previous meeting, published online were approved.

The President, Mr Arshad Ali, welcomed the members and guests to the meeting. 

The President introduced the speaker Mr Colin MacIver and invited him to give his address to the society entitled ‘Advances in complex head and neck reconstruction’.
Mr MacIver started his address by discussing the changes in practice that have occurred. He discussed the composition of the regional maxillofacial unit and what types of surgery and cases that are managed there.
He discussed the changes in reconstructive practice, soft tissue reconstruction, use of novel techniques (negative pressure dressings, recell), 3D panning (including bone cutting guides) and facial transplantation. He illustrated all of the areas with examples of clinical cases.

The President then thanked Mr MacIver for his lecture and opened the floor to questions. A lively question and answer session followed.

The President asked Mr Ian Holland to propose the vote of thanks. He thanked the speaker for his engaging, informative style and explained to the audience that Mr MacIver has been largely responsible for the introduction of many of the techniques.. The President then asked the audience to show their approval in the usual manner and presented the speaker with a Glasgow Odontological Society paperweight.
The President then reminded the audience that. The Annual Dinner is on the 11th February 2017 at Loch Lomond Golf Club. There are some tickets still available. Anyone wanting to donate a prize to the raffle please contact the treasurer, Mr Frazer Murphy.
The next meeting is on Tuesday 21st of February in the Lecture Theatre 2, GDH. The speaker is Mr Aubrey Craig and he will give his lecture entitled ‘Time and tide wait for no registrant’.
The meeting was closed at 20.20
